


The	convener	of	the	Substance	Abuse	minor	is	proposing	a	change	in	the	minor	as	

well	as	all	courses	within	the	minor.	The	proposed	new	name	is	‘Substance	Use	

Disorders’	minor.	This	change	is	warranted	because	of	a	shift	in	the	language	found	

acceptable	in	the	field	of	Substance	Use	Disorders.	For	example,	the	National	

Association	for	Addiction	Professionals,	NAADAC,	has	removed	the	language	

“Substance	Abuse”	from	all	of	the	presentations	at	the	national	conference	this	year.	

This	change	was	made	to	remove	the	negative	connotations	from	the	title.	
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